
Kum Ventures Remission Fund 
Remission Administrator

c/o BMC Group 
P.O. Box 2004

Chanhassen, MN 55317-2004

Dear Investor:

The United States government seized monies acquired though a fraud scheme that operated under the name of Kum 
Ventures Inc. (also known as Kum Holdings).  Those monies were recently forfeited to the government. You are 
receiving this letter because you have been identified as a potential victim of the fraud scheme, making you eligible 
to submit a Petition for Remission or Mitigation of Forfeiture to the Department of Justice with respect to the seized 
monies forfeited to the United States.

The United States Attorney for the Central District of California and the Federal Bureau of Investigation have 
recovered approximately $1.8 million of the proceeds of the Kum Ventures scheme through a civil forfeiture action.  
These proceeds will be distributed to eligible victims through a process called “remission.”  Authority to grant 
remission rests with the Department of Justice, pursuant to the Code of Federal Regulations, Chapter 28, Part 9 
(2010).

The Department of Justice has retained BMC Group to assist in reviewing victim remission petitions and distributing 
the forfeited funds.  If you wish to be considered for remission, you must complete the enclosed Petition Form and 
return it, including copies of all required supporting documentation, to the Remission Administrator.  Acceptable 
supporting documents include cancelled checks, wire transfer records, E-Gold account records and other bank 
statements indicating a payment into the Kum Ventures scheme.   

More detailed instructions for completing the Petition Form are provided elsewhere in this package.   You must 
submit your signed Petition Form on or before September 18, 2012 to be considered for Remission.  If you 
need help completing the Petition Form or if you have any questions about the remission process, you may call 
1-888-768-2058; or send an email to KVRemission@bmcgroup.com or visit the Remission website at 
www.KVRemission.com.  

Regards,
Remission Administrator


